
 
 

 

 

   

Georgetown getting a food truck pod 
By JOURNAL STAFF 

SEATTLE — The Benaroya Co. said a pod of food trucks will start serving lunch on April 1 at 6100 Fourth 
Ave. S., in front of Sixty 1 Hundred Pacific Market Center in Georgetown.  

Rotating trucks will be there weekdays from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., including Skillet Street Food, Monte Cristo, 
Jemil's Big Easy, Grilled Cheese Experience, Kaosamai and Fish Basket. The schedule is at www.georgetown-
eats. Skillet also operates a cafe in the building. 

There will be free parking for customers as well as free Wi-Fi and outdoor seating. 

Stewart Chung and Amy Novak, who have organized food truck pods at Second and Pike, and in South Lake 
Union, will manage the Georgetown pod. 
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